

Finance@annapolis.gov • 410-263-7952 • Utilities 410-263-7953 • Fax 410-263-7529 • TDD use MD Relay or 711 • www.annapolis.gov

June 8, 2017

lo:	

Regina Eldridge-Watkins, City Clerk

Jacqueline Lee, Legislative Analyst

From:

Nikki Pletzer, Finance Operations Manager

Through:

Frederick C. Sussman, Chair of Financial Advisory Commission

Re: Ordinance 25-17: Issuance of General Obligation Bonds and Bond Anticipation Notes

The Financial Advisory Commission has reviewed Ordinance 25-17 "Issuance of General Obligation Bonds and Bond Anticipation Notes" and has taken the following action:

_X	_ Favorable
	Favorable with amendments
	Unfavorable
	No Action
	Other
	Comments:

At the June 8, 2017 meeting of the Financial Advisory Commission, Finance Director Miller and Davenport Financial Advisors, Joe Mason and Jennifer Diercksen, presented information regarding the City's intent to acquire Bond Anticipation Notes for funding of the FY 2018 Capital Improvement Plan.

The Commission considered and discussed the legislation. Ordinance 25-17 was unanimously recommended favorably.

Nikki Pletzer

Finance Operations Manager